
 
 

NOTICE OF RETURN TO REGULAR  
SERVICE HOURS 

 
 

Effective Saturday, June 6, 2020 and 
until further notice, SPSA is returning to 
regular SATURDAY HOURS of 8:00 a.m. 
to 12:00 p.m at the Landstown Transfer 
Station. 

     
Location:    
Landstown Transfer Station  
1825 Concert Drive 
Virginia Beach, VA  23453 
757-961-3986 

 
 

 
 

For more information contact SPSA using our Contact Us Page located at the top 
of our web pages.  

 


